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Afro Knot Hair Salon – Flint, MI. 

 

Even the smallest of small business owners recognize and see the important of cutting their 

energy consumption by investing in new LED lighting technology. The owner of Afro Knot 

Salon has only 10 light fixtures in his salon that was of the old F40T12 fluorescent tube 4feet 

type, but he believed in the new LED reduced wattage technology. So, with facts as to the overall 

benefits and the help of Consumers Energy rebate to money to assist in reducing upfront cost, he 

made the wise decision to change out all the old fixtures to that of TCP LED flat panel fixtures, 

consuming 50watts per fixtures vs over 173watts per fixtures of the old system. Customers still 

experience the same professional services as always, alone with a brighter cleaner looking 

surrounding.  

 

 

 

Posted by: Remier Lighting 

www.remierlighting.com 

 

*Installation of new fixtures  and remover of old fixtures completed by a local license electrician. 
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